
REGULAR DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD HEARING 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 2, 2023 AT 7:00 PM 

 

 

The Development Review Board Hearing 

Scheduled for Thursday, February 2, 2023 

 

IS CANCELED 

 

due to erroneous public notice provided by the local newspaper stating an 

incorrect hearing date 

 

The next regular hearing will occur on Thursday, March 2, 2023 at 7:00 pm. 


